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Take A Peek:

Welcome Back!



Students will be taking the Michigan M-Step test in the 
coming weeks.  Please avoid scheduling out of school 

appointments on these dates. 

Fifth & Eighth Grade students 
Tuesday, April 17 and Thursday, April 19 
Tuesday, April 24 and Thursday, April 26 

Third, Fourth, Sixth, and Seventh Grade students 
Tuesday, May 1 and Thursday, May 3

Spring Testing 



Renaissance RAMS Camp

RPSA is excited to offer a Summer RAMS Camp to our 

students currently in Kindergarten through 5th grade. 

Quick Camp Facts 

Monday - Thursday 9:00am - 3:00pm $5.00 per day 

Full 6 Week Summer Camp $120.00 

Camp will run in three 2 week sessions 

June 18-29th 

July 16-27th 

August 6-17th 

Morning child care (M-Th) 8:00-9:00am $2.00 per day 

Afternoon child care (M-Th) 3:00-5:00pm $3.00 per day 

Registering For Camp 

To hold a spot in RAMS Camp, you must complete the 

attached form and return it to school. Full payment or a 

deposit of your first two week’s payment is due upon 

receipt. Payment for all before and after child care is due 

at least one week in advance. Students will be accepted on 

a first come, first served basis.  



RPSA  RAMS Camp Registration 
RAMS Camp Registration Form 

Full Payment or a deposit of your first two weeks’ payment is due to hold your child’s spot at 
RAMS Camp. Please complete the form and return to school no later than May 11, 2017. 

Please complete one form per student 

Student: _____________________________________________ 

Current grade level: ____________________________________ 



Parent Club News:

Panera RPSA Fundraiser!

We are in need of parent volunteers in order to help make this year's 

carnival a success. The carnival will be held on Friday, April 20 and 

volunteer shifts run from 5-6:30 and 6:30-8. If you are available to help, 

please email Sarah at scobys@gmail.com

Volunteers Needed!







Rams Athletics
Spring Athletics Banquet: 
The Spring Athletics Banquet for the Rams Cheer Team and for our 
girls basketball teams will be held on April 12th from 5:30 to 7:00pm 
in the school cafeteria.  Cheer team members, girls basketball 
players, and their families are invited to join us on this day to 
celebrate and honor their achievements in their respective sports. 
 Dinner will be provided. 

Special Thank You: 
The athletic department would like to thank everyone that purchased 
a ticket for our Domino’s sponsored All-You-Can-Eat event...and to 
those that made very generous donations.  The event raised $382 
toward student-athlete scholarships. 

Athletic Boosters: 
In total, the boosters paid $1,858 in athletic scholarships this year. 
 Thank you boosters. Your contributions to help our students take 
part in interscholastic athletics is greatly appreciated. 

Uniforms: 
Members of the Rams Cheer Team and our “A” and “B” girls 
basketball teams are being asked to please wash and return their 
uniforms to Mr. McCausey as soon as possible.  Thank you. 

Next Fall: 
Current students that are considering cross-country and girls 
volleyball for next fall should start practicing and preparing now. 
 Look for updates and news concerning fall sports on the athletics 
website.  The cross-country schedule is already being put together. 
 Go Rams!  


